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Dear Mr Stewart-Farthing, 

Thank you for your email to the conservative Party. I have been asked to reply to you on behalf of the 
Party chairman. 

I am sorry to hear that you have had difficulty in getting in touch with your MP, Mark Hoban. You can 
also contact him via the Parliament website at 
http:i/~^Nw.parliament.uk/mpslordsandofficesimps and lordsialms.cfm. Alternatively, you can call the 
Parliament switchboard on 0207 219 3000 and ask to be put through to his office. 

I hope that this is helpful, thank you for taking the time to write to us about this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

sarah Bridgman 
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Sent: 31 January 2010 11:26 
To: Chairman 
subject: Party organisation and Administration 

First name : Charles 
Surname ,.£._.~_~.~£~_~_~.~.~gJ_Eg ....................... , 
Email :i CodeA . 
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Mobile : 
Comments : 

I am currently overseas and have been trying to contact my MP,Mark Hoban,by email using the addresses on 
his websit. All attempts have rebounded undelivered. 
Please investigate and correct the blockage. 
Kind regards, 
charles Stewart-Farthing 

This email and any attachments to it (the "Email") are intended for a specific recipient(s) and its 
contents may be confidential, privileged and/or otherwise protected by law. If you are not the intended 
recipient or have received this Email in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or 
email, and delete it from your records. You must not disclose, distribute, copy or otherwise use this 
Email.    Please note that email is not a secure form of communication and that the conservative Party 
("the Party") is not responsible for loss arising from viruses contained in this Email nor any loss 
arising from its receipt or use. Any opinion expressed in this Email is not necessarily that of the Party 
and may be personal to the sender. 

Join us and make change happen www. conservatives.com/joini 

Promoted by Alan Mabbutt on behalf of the conservative Party, both at 30 Millbank, London, SWIP 4DP 


